
 

 

 

 

December 12, 2023 
 
Attention:   Mazda General, Parts and Service Managers 
 
Subject:    **UPDATED** - Special Service Campaign SSPD1 – i-ACTIVSENSE System Warning Concern 
affecting 2024 CX-90. 
 
Dear Mazda Dealer Partners, 
 
On October 26th, Mazda Motor Corporation announced Special Service Program SSPD1 affecting certain 
2024MY CX-90 vehicles.  Effective immediately the title, description and production date have changed to 
the information included in this email.  All documents on MGSS and in eMDCS have also been changed to 
reflect this update. Please see italicized and underlined items for the change. 
 
SSPD1 - 2024 CX-90 (All) - i-ACTIVSENSE System Warning Concern:  On certain CX-90 vehicles, 
due to inappropriate control program of side radar sensor, the angle correction value of electric wave emitted 
from the sensor may be lost while the power is shut down, which may cause the SBS OFF indication and i-
ACTIVSENSE warning light to turn on.  The repair will be to reprogram the side radar sensors with modified 
software with the MMDS, using MDARS.  There are 8,041 vehicles in the campaign. 
 

Special Service Program SSPD1 

Model Subject VIN range Subject production date range 

2024 CX-90         
All Powertrain 

JM3 KK ******100044 – 109441 
From December 27, 2022 through 
April 6, 2023 

 
Please make certain the appropriate personnel in your dealership are aware of these resources and are 
familiar with the details of this campaign before responding to customer inquiries.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this campaign may cause you and your customers. Your understanding and support in 
carrying out this campaign are greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mazda North American Operations 
Travis Young 
Manager, Recalls 
Technical Services Division 



 

 

 

 


